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Executive Director for Operations
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Dr. Taylor:

This letter refeis to the August 6, 1993 notice from your office on the annual fee for
nonprofit education institution licenses.

Marquette University will be pursuing option one. Thus a request for exemption for
annual fees will be submitted by November 17, 1993. We are awaiting the approval of the
pertinent considerations that should be addressed in this request.

Sincerely,
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Thaddeus J. Burch, S.J.
Dean

TIB/KI

e Dr. Bela Piacsek

94050203463 9404

20
EDR A Koaoohg,aq




